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MINUTES
February 16, 2016
1:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Members In attendance: Eric Philp, Marc Condojani, Brian Connors, Deb Duran

Non-Members in attendance: Brenidy Rice — Judicial, Kyle Gustafson — Judicial, Amy
Kingery — Judicial, Chrystal Owin — DCJ, Jagruti Shah — OBH, Bennie Lombard — OBH, Kim
English — DCJ, Christine Adams — DCJ, Terri Hurst - CCJRC

Administration
January minutes were approved.

CAM Update

The CAM research team was on-hand to provide an update. The original timeframe of 1
year has been hindered due to a number of factors, including less referrals than expected
and multiple changes within Corrections that has limited its ability to produce referrals.
The research team indicated that any expanding of scope would nullify results to-date
and would require a re-start of the project. The project is going to continue as originally
designed and it was indicated that this type of research takes time. The research group is
going to convene a team meeting to coordinate effort and ensure everyone is on the
same page.

Financial Update/Discussions

An update on planned STIRRT changes was provided. Implementation is expected on July
1% and updates will continue to be provided. The Board discussed what other program
updates it wanted to see and in what form. The Funding Matrix was discussed and work
will be done to make it more of an interactive document that programs can fill out with
drop-down menu choices. The board will discuss this option in March and determine
how to move forward using the matrix for program updates.

A cash fund update was provided and underspending is again projected for FY2016. The
Board approved the removal of spending restrictions for both Judicial and Corrections.
DOC will use the money to support its Parole contract while Judicial will use the money to
support the problem-solving court program.

Options for future use of the fund balance included: A pre-trial program in La Plata, A
STIRRT or JBBS program evaluation, Funding increase for problem-solving courts,
Continued support of the Health Information Exchange grant that the Board is currently
supporting, Naloxone distribution, Carey Guide purchases, RNR training and the
development of an incentive program to get providers out to rural areas. The Board will
continue to discuss these options and make decisions over the next few months.

The meeting adjourned at 4:00

Next Meeting: March 15”‘, Division of Criminal Justice, 3" floor
Meeting Topics: Funding Matrix, Use of Funds, continued

Board Staff Contact Information:
1300 Broadway, 11" Floor, Denver, Co 80203
(720) 625-5770



